
 

 

July 20, 2015 
 
John A. White, Legislative Assistant 
Transportation Committee 

200 North Spring Street 

Los Angeles, California 90012 

Email: John.white@lacity.org 
 

Re: Mobility Element Plan 2035, ENV 2013-0911-EIR 

  

Dear Mr. White: 
 

Please distribute this letter to the members of the Transportation Committee before they meet to 

hear testimony on the Mobility Element Plan 2035. 

 

At our July 09, 2015 meeting a motion was submitted to the members of our Board concerning 

ENV. 2013-0911-EIR. The motion was moved, seconded, and carried, that a letter be written to 

the members of the Transportation Committee stating that since the Mobility Element contains 

little to no analysis detailing how the different “enhanced Networks” will interact with each other 

that it needs to be sent back to the Planning Department for further study and then recirculated to 

the public. It is simply not acceptable for the City of Los Angeles (As stated in the Statement of 

Overriding Considerations) to produce a system that will increase congestion, negatively impact 

Emergency response times as well as negatively impacting endangered species and habitats.  

 

Sincerely: 

 

James O’Sullivan 

President, Miracle Mile Residential Association 

mailto:John.white@lacity.org

